Reminder-Year 6 children are invited to come to SATs
breakfast club from Monday-Thursday this week at 8am
(Parents please drop child off at main entrance) where they will
be met by a member of staff.

Children are to wear their normal uniform and we ask that all
children bring a water bottle with them to school.

The SATSs papers this week will take place as follows:

SPaG Paper and Spelling Paper |

N Reading Paper

Maths Arithmetic Paper and Maths

Reasoning Paper 1

Maths reasoning paper 2




